Our Ref: SA/Admin/Letters/Event/BUN/HOD

Date 16th September 2024



Dear parents/carers,

Thank you for taking the time to read our invitation to the **Personal Development Evening on Wednesday, 23rd October 2024 4.00-6.45**. We are excited to extend this opportunity for you to engage with your child's form tutor and other key staff members at Ruskin Community High School. This evening is dedicated to discussing your child's holistic development within our school community and the range of opportunities available to them as they progress through their journey at Ruskin.

At Ruskin, we are proud to offer a wide range of opportunities for our students. Our goal is to ensure that every student has access to these opportunities and can plan for their future with confidence. We believe in the uniqueness of each student and strive to make their school experiences both meaningful and enriching, equipping them with the tools and skills necessary to make informed decisions about their future.

The Personal Development Evening is designed for you to engage in meaningful discussions with your child's form tutor, addressing any areas of concern or interest regarding your child's school experience. We are dedicated to fostering a collaborative relationship between students, parents, and the school community to support the continued growth and development of each individual.

As part of the evening, we have created a diverse programme of activities designed to provide valuable insights and support for your child's personal growth and academic success. From informative talks by our trusted partners such as South Cheshire College, Higher Horizons, and the Mental Health Support Team, to interactive sessions led by our dedicated school leaders in English and Mathematics, we are committed to ensuring that every student has the opportunity to thrive.

In addition to the educational components, we will also be offering refreshments served by our talented students from the Hospitality and Catering classes. Our student-run International Café will be open, inviting you to sample a variety of cultural delights while enjoying performances by students from the Performing Arts department in our impressive Main Hall.

We look forward to welcoming you to this event and to working together towards the success and well-being of your child. This special event promises to be an enriching and engaging experience for both students and parents alike.

Warm regards,

N Burke

Miss N Burke Assistant Headteacher

Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7JT **Headteacher:** Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons), MA, NPOH.

T: 01270 560514 - **F:** 01270 650248 **E:** enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk





